
 

 

 

 

 

MANDATORY MOTORCYCLE & QUAD LIGHT RULE 
 

With your safety in mind, it is mandatory that every Motorcycle and Quad rider wear a rear facing, high intensity, flashing 

red light. I want to make sure all lights are the same quality and brightness, that’s why I am going to mandate where you 

purchase the light. The lights will be checked at Motorcycle/Quad Tech inspection. 

 

1. The red light must be purchased at Baja Designs Inc., 800-422-5292. When ordering light, order by the name  

Red Safety Light or by part number 60-2025.  

2. The light will be good for 20 hours on one battery; it has 2 flashing LED bulbs and 1 beam LED bulb.  

Red Safety Light is very small, compact and light weight. 

3. The cost to you, the racer, from Baja Designs is approximately $25. 

4. The light must be securely attached to the rear of rider either on the chest protector, camelback, or jersey.  

5. All riders on the team must purchase a light. Example, Pro/Exp teams buy 1-4, Ironman buy 1 – 1 per person 

6. Again, the reason for this rule is for your safety. Best In The Desert makes no money on the lights.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


